John Rendon

#278682 | March 21, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I am strongly opposed to this amendment. The parks should be reserved for their intended purposes.
They are not intended for homeless shelters or services, but instead to provide a safe and clean
environment for our children and families to enjoy. Portland needs to deal with the homeless
problem, but changing the environment of our parks is not the answer. Respectfully, John Rendon
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